Executive Director 
Office for the Blind
The Education and Workforce Development Cabinet is accepting applications for the position of Executive Director. This position directs administrative and program operations for the Office for the Blind.  Prefer candidates to have a working knowledge in the area of vocational rehabilitation specifically working with individuals with visual impairments and strong management/supervisory skills.  For more information about this position, go to the Kentucky Personnel Cabinet’s website:  http://personnel.ky.gov/employment/specilnm.htm.  Salary is commensurate with education and experience.  To apply, submit a letter of interest and resume or state application by October 22, 2012 to:
Mark White, Director,

Human Resources, Education and Workforce Development Cabinet,

2nd Floor, 500 Mero Street, Frankfort, KY  40601

mark.white@ky.gov

An equal opportunity employer.
